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Licensed Technologists OAA and
Those in the OAA Technology Program

This email provides updates further to the July communication regarding a draft
Notice of Motion (NOM) from the legal counsel of the Association of Architectural
Technologists of Ontario (AATO), alleging the OAA is in contempt of the May 10,
2023 Court Order.

The hearing of AATO’s motion has been scheduled for April 10, 2025, and the parties
have agreed to a timetable for exchange of materials and other steps leading up to
the hearing. AATO’s motion record was delivered in July, and the OAA’s responding
record is due at the end of October. As previously stated, the OAA intends to
vigorously oppose the motion, and continues to work with legal counsel.

To see previous communications related to the Court Order, visit the OAA Website.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to directly contact OAA Executive
Director Kristi Doyle at kristid@oaa.on.ca.



https://www.facebook.com/OntarioArchitects
https://www.facebook.com/OntarioArchitects
https://www.instagram.com/oaarchitects/
https://www.instagram.com/oaarchitects/
https://twitter.com/oaarchitects
https://twitter.com/oaarchitects
https://oaa.on.ca/
https://oaa.on.ca/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/ontario-association-of-architects/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/ontario-association-of-architects/
https://mailchi.mp/oaa/september-2024-update-for-former-lic-tech-oaas-and-otp-participants-17984888?e=bdf5c4c8b8
https://www.oaa.on.ca/OAA/Assets/Documents/Docs-Pubs/July%202024%20Update%20for%20Former%20Licensed%20Technologists%20OAA%20and%20Participants%20in%20the%20OAA%20Technology%20Program.pdf
https://oaa.on.ca/registration-licensing/court-order-regarding-licensed-technologists-oaa
mailto:kristid@oaa.on.ca?subject=&body=

Copyright© 2024 Ontario Association of Architects. All rights reserved.

Our address is:
111 Moatfield Dr. Toronto, ON M3B 3L6

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe

The Ontario Association of Architects regulates the profession in the public interest. OAA News provides important insights

and regulatory updates to those who hold OAA status, and also shares third-party events and programming that may be of
interest.

This email was sent to chantellen@oaa.on.ca

why did | get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences
Ontario Assocation of Architects - 111 Moatfield Dr - Toronto, ON M3B 3L6 - Canada



https://oaa.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f8c6c293bad55b7bcbf3615fb&id=8c23435830&e=bdf5c4c8b8
https://oaa.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f8c6c293bad55b7bcbf3615fb&id=621c6f710a&e=bdf5c4c8b8
https://oaa.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f8c6c293bad55b7bcbf3615fb&id=ea9db03ca3&e=bdf5c4c8b8
mailto:chantellen@oaa.on.ca
https://oaa.us12.list-manage.com/about?u=f8c6c293bad55b7bcbf3615fb&id=c416a15a2e&e=bdf5c4c8b8&c=b6687c70f0
https://oaa.us12.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=f8c6c293bad55b7bcbf3615fb&id=c416a15a2e&t=b&e=bdf5c4c8b8&c=b6687c70f0
https://oaa.us12.list-manage.com/profile?u=f8c6c293bad55b7bcbf3615fb&id=c416a15a2e&e=bdf5c4c8b8

